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CFO update 
 
Emeco announces that Chief Financial Officer, Mr Neil Siford, will depart the Company on 29 September 
2021, following completion of his six-month notice period.  
 
As the company continues its search for Mr Siford’s replacement, Ms Thao Pham, Chief Strategy Officer, 
will assume the role of interim Chief Financial Officer, effective from 30 September 2021.  
 
Emeco Managing Director and CEO Mr Ian Testrow said: “I would like to thank Neil for his dedication 
and efforts at Emeco. In his time as CFO, we significantly strengthened our balance sheet and have 
integrated Pit N Portal into the group. The Board and I wish Neil the very best for the future.” 
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